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Keeping Safe – E-safety 

 

 
 

At Danbury Park School we take e-safety seriously. At the beginning of every school year, as part of our 

computing curriculum, our pupils are taught about E-safety. This is then re-visited every term to reinforce the 

message of personal safety. The elements of computing are embedded across all subjects in the curriculum and 

our pupils regularly use the internet as part of their learning. In school, we use a filtering system to prevent 

children accessing inappropriate sites. 

 

Over the past two years we have also organised parent information workshops to help families keep abreast of 

the new technology with the aim of helping keep the children safe at home. 

 

Our top tips are: 

 Set up your computer in a shared area at home so that you can see the sites your children are 

accessing; 

 Set your security levels so that you can limit access to sites and time spent on electronic devices; 

 Talk to your child about what they are doing online; 

 Talk to your child about keeping their personal information private. 

 

There are some excellent resources available and we would like to suggest the following sites which provide 

more detailed information: 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/parentsguide/ 

http://old.kidsmart.org.uk/downloads/cn_parentleafletV2.pdf 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


